To: Fd Picco MLA, Igaluit lum: Mass West

epicco@nunanet.com,,FAS/E

To: epiccoenunaner.com

FTOM: DEKREUKSDUDADSC.COM (NAKASUK Elementary Sulupul)

Subject: FAS/E

TABLED DOCUMENT NO.

3 1936 00047 252 0

28 -1-3 (5) TABLED ON JAN 2 9 1998

Dear Ed,

Further to our conversation, here is the information you requested.

Presently the Baffin Fetal Alcohol Network is a nonprofit volunteer organization working to promote greater awareness and understanding of FAS/E. We believe greater awareness will lead to prevention and that understanding will lead to diagnosis, support systems, intervention strategies to help families and individuals dealing with FAS/E.

Currently, we need money to create a series of public service announcements aimed at educating the public. There are material, translation and producation costs estimated at \$5000.00 to create these TV we are working the translation and be calcurably related to be a series of the production of the p

This is what we are presently working at as volunteers.

What is really needed in Iqaluit and the Baffin is a full time individual or individuals to provide consultation, information, advocacy, support and training services to birth, foster and adoptive families of the children with PAS/E, and to those front line professionals working with them. Other ideas include a drop in centre where parents could come to receive support, information and meet other parents that have similar experiences. As well, after school programming for students with PAS/E have been found to be effective in helping maintain academic level and behaviour in classrooms. This person would need to be available to the day cares, schools, early childhood intervention programs, the Children's Group Home, the Women's Shelter and Social Services. Programs must be viable in both Inuktitut and English.

If you have any further questions you can contact Mary West at 979-7766 or Janice Beddard at 979-0741(BFAN). Thanks Ed.

Janice and Mary

JAN 3 0 1998